
 

 

 

 

25 January 2014 

 

Dear Mayor and Members of Port Coquitlam council: 

 

We  writing to express the strong support of HUB for the recent reduction in speed limits 

along Shaughnessy Street through the Port Coquitlam downtown corridor 

(http://www.tricitynews.com/news/240876581.html). This will greatly enhance the safety of 

pedestrians and cyclists through this busy part of town. Studies have shown that reductions 

in speed limits through dense urban centers do little to affect the time taken for cars to 

travel, but have a big impact on the safety of pedestrians and cyclists. 

 

We congratulate the mayor and council for this forward thinking initiative. 

 

Regards,  

Simon Watkins/Jack Trumley 

Co Chairs, HUB TriCities Committee 

 

 

 

 

 


